
 
 
Friday 18th September 2015 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The children in Year 1 will be taking part in a daily ‘Show and Tell’ session, where they will 
have the opportunity to bring in an object, piece of work or other things that they have been 
working on, and would like to share with the class. There will be 2 children taking part 
everyday and your child will have an allocated date where they will be able to bring something 
in. We believe opportunities like ‘Show and Tell’ are a good way for children to develop their 
speaking and listening skills so we hope that all the children will participate.  
 
The schedule will be outside your child’s classroom, please ensure you check the date of your 
child’s turn. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 1 Team  
  


